
The board held a regular meeting on 4-3-17 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Jeremy Saling-  
Vice-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee- Dave Lang ;  
Fiscal Officer-Molly Long; Road Man-Rick Johnson,  and resident Kenneth Johnson.
 
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting.

Old Business
Lang- None
Saling- None
New Business
Lang- Took a call from Cindy Houdeshell re: Lutheran Cemetery lot #118 that there is a baby buried 
there with a headstone, there for her sister and mother.  She and husband Fred to be buried there 
too.  Call from Chief Wilson re: storing furniture for 9 mos in our bldg., gave ok to use cafeteria.  
Emailed Jackie Van Horn re: tree on fence and gave her phone #’s.
Saling- None

Public Comment- None
Roads- Rick reported that he durapatched Fairview, Panhandle and CinderTipple.  Amos behind the 
tipple wants the fence down, it belongs to the twp, discussion was tabled.
Safety- None
Zoning-  Lang reported for zoning inspector that he will issue a permit on 4-6-17 on Blue Jay for new 
build.

Fiscal Officer-Long- None

Payments in the amount of $49,576.36 were made.
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Lang, seconded by Saling.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling.
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